
7.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 

 

 

01/09/13 Letter addressed to All School Board Members from Barbara Walcome 

expressing concerns related to the District’s decision to set the levy at 

11.9% for next year, purchase prices versus asking prices for District 

owned homes, and the amount of change orders for the Red Plan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


